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FOP 89 & The Hall at Marlboro's response to the COVID-19 Pandemic 

FOP 89 is closely monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic and we are taking the necessary 
precautions to ensure that our facilily and employees remain safe and healthy. We are following 
the recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, including; frequent 
hand washing and use of hand sanitizers, avoiding close contact with visitors to our facility and the 
public, frequent cleaning and disinfecting of the building, and staying home if we are sick. It should 
be noted that none of our staff members have reported experiencing symptoms associated with the 
virus and we have enacted additional cleanliness protocols to combat COVlD-19. At this time, we 
will remain open for scheduled events. 

Your safety is equally important to us, and we ask that you also observe the recommendations 
from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention when entering our facility. It is important that 
you cover your coughs and sneezes with a tissue or the inside of your elbow, wash your hands (or 
use hand sanitizer) following contact with others, and that you stay home if you are sick or 
experiencing symptoms associated with the virus. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding your scheduled event at the venue, please 
contact our Event Coordinator at 301-952-0882. For more infonnation regarding the COVID-19 
Pandemic, please visit the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention's website at: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/20J 9-nCoV/index.html, or the Prince George's County 
Government website at: https://www.princegeore.escountymd.gov/3397/Coronavirus. 
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